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16/02/2025  22:41:512025/0402/T COMMNT Redington Frognal 

Neighbourhood 

Forum

Any loss of mature trees which provide habitat for wildlife is regrettable.  The need for maintenance is 

recognised, but should not be undertaken during the nesting season.

It is very welcome that the applicant is intending to replace some of the lost habitat.  The Neighhbourhood 

Forum would like to request that all felled trees and shrubs are replaced with native species providing a high 

value to wildlife.  This might include trees and shrubs that are characteristic of the two Conservation Areas, 

such as oak, hawthorn, holly and ivy.

Trees and vegetation are of particular importance in this location, as Weeping Ash is sited in an area with 

much underground water, as seen at:

https://www.redfrogforum.org/underground-rivers/
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